REPEAT *Transitioning to Middle School session*

Parents of 5th Graders: Who is more excited or nervous, you or your fifth-grader, as you both contemplate
transitioning to sixth-grade and a whole new school?

Find answers to some questions you may have in the “Transition to Middle School” virtual meeting, an
information-packed program for parents of all current KCSD 96 fifth-graders. This program begins at 7 p.m.
April 20 (via Zoom).

Middle School Principals Jessica Barnes (Twin Groves) and Greg Grana (Woodlawn) will discuss academics,
extracurricular opportunities, and changes that middle school years bring. Also, current 6th-grade panelists will
share their perspectives.

Click here to pre-register for this session:

https://kcsd96.zoom.us/meeting/reqister/tZYvdOmopzovHIGAGSdemIUYKJ39yg0OY6js
Questions? Contact KCSD 96 Community Parent Liaison Lubna Andrabi, at 847.459.4260, ext. 8136.


https://kcsd96.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYvdOmopzovH9Gf4GSdemIUYKJ39yg0Y6js

